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 SCRUTINY REVIEW WORK 

Report By: County Secretary and Solicitor 
 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To note the terms of reference of reviews of the Council’s Strategic Service Delivery 
Partnership and ICT services. 

Financial Implications 

2. The cost of any work will be met from within existing resources. 

Background 

3. In April this Committee agreed to include in its work programme scrutiny reviews of 
ICT services and the operation of the Council’s contract with Herefordshire Jarvis 
Services (HJS).  In July the Committee agreed that the scope of the reviews and the 
appointment of Review Groups would be finalised following consultation with the 
Chairman and Vice-Chairman of the Committee. 

4. It was agreed that it would be beneficial if the review of HJS was expanded to include 
Owen Williams, the holder of the technical services consultancy contract with the 
Council, who together with HJS and the Council form the Strategic Service Delivery 
Partnership. 

5. Scoping statements setting out the terms of reference for the two reviews are 
appended. 
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